
Y5 Spring 1  2023
We wish you all a Happy New Year We are looking forward to another fun and

exciting term ahead, continuing the really positive start to Year 5 in the Autumn
term.  We appreciate your continued support with learning and homework at

home.  You will find out more about what we are covering below.

English
One Small Step - based on
short animation.  Children
will write a Fictional story.

Mars Transmission. 
Children will write a non-
fiction report as a space
explorer.

Maths
Fractions
Multiplication & Division
Decimals & Percentages
Perimeter & Area

Please encourage Times
Table practise at home as 
this will be fundamental in
our learning.
 

Science
Forces: air resistance,
gravity, friction, inertia

Please continue to
provide kitchen roll
inserts, or wrapping
paper inserts ( no toilet
rolls) 




Note: 

Reading records 

 Children should continue recording their reading in their Reading Records.

These need to be completed by the children, and then be signed, weekly, by an adult. 

Please encourage your child to complete their AR quizzes.

Please speak to your child's teacher if TT Rockstar passwords are needed.

Geography
why are Jungles so wet and
deserts so dry?  

We will be looking at how
climate has influenced
landscapes, plants, animals
and human activity on Earth.

Art / DT
Linking to Geography, using
drawing and  Applique
techniques.

PE
Will continue indoors
on a Monday and
outside on 
 Wednesday
mornings.

Please remember to
bring a jumper/coat as
the lessons continue
outdoors whenever
possible.


